LOWER HUTT HISTORICAL SOCIETY INC.

Preserve the past, Challenge the future Next meeting.

Friday 13 February 2015.

"The N.Z. Rifle Brigade in World War 1."

Local military historian, Tim Ryan, shares his knowledge of the formation, role, and significance of this unique military venture a century ago.

Note the venue:

First floor, the former Apex House, Cnr. Queens Drive and Laings Road, Lower Hutt.

7.30 p.m. (Please be prompt).

Admission by Gold coin.

Light refreshments.



The fine new Town Hall just completed at the Lower Hutt. Denton, photo.

Source: New Zealand Graphic, 24.6.1908. Sir George Grey Special Collections, Auckland Libraries.

SUBSCRIPTIONS:

A reminder that subscriptions for 2014-15 are now due.

Memberships are \$15 (\$20 family). Payments can be forwarded to: The Treasurer, LHHS,
P.O. Box 30-014, Lower Hutt.

LHHS ENQUIRIES: Graeme Ross (President):

92 Park Road, Belmont. Ph: 565-1992 (home) or ross.family@xtra.co.nz

Newsletter: Gerald Davidson. Ph: 938-3723 or gerald.davidson@paradise.net.nz.